
Meeting of the Young Daughters of Wisdom-Europe 

Immersed in Inculturality 

 

Anne and Josiane 

 

According to the tradition established in recent years in the Congregation, the younger Daughters 

of Wisdom meet by continents occasionally. The objective is to get to know each other, to create 

links, to learn to appreciate "difference" as an asset and possibly be able to realize something 

together. 

 

For their third meeting, the younger Sisters of Europe, six French Sisters with Christine a newly 

professed and two Italian Sisters travelled to Romsey, Great Britain to encounter the two English 

Sisters. This meeting occurred March 9 to 12, 2014.  

 

 

 In a context… 

 

• Where the presence of Catholics are in minority 

• Where driving at the left invites to change one’s spatial lankmarks.  

 

The warm welcome of our English Sisters and the common search for Wisdom fostered the feeling 

of being “home”, even outside our own country. 

 

Inculturality is at the heart of this group experience and invites us to be Sisters of each other beyond 

cultural  boundaries in order to work together and to dare face the future with hope.   
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